02-11-2017

A meeting of Advisory committee, along with building committee was held on 02-11-2017 at 12:15 pm under chairmanship of Principal Dr. K.V. Singh in the Principal's office. The following points were discussed and resolved.

The following members were present in the meeting:-

- 1. Dr. Ritu Pant(A.P.)
- 2. Dr. Ramlal Tomar(A.P.)
- 3. Sh. Nalin Ramoul(A.P.)
- 4. Dr. Jahid malik(A.P.)
- 5. Dr. Arun Deep (A.P.)
- 6. Dr. Zafar Ali (A.P.)
- The area around community hall, Music department, and Principal's residence is having a lot of unwanted vegetations in which there is constant threat of snakes and which are frequently observed. It is therefore recommended to clean the area and to tile this portion. The old bricks can be used as tiles. This work should be done as earliest for student's safety through PTA.
- 2. The door of one room near to new chemistry lab is to be opened in the corridor. The total expenditure is of Rs. 8000/- which is to be done from PTA fund as college is having meagre funds.
- 3. No building material should be piled up in the campus in order to avoid unnecessary dust pollution and safety of student and staff. The contractor should be asked to put all the building material in the ground.

The meeting ended with vote of thanks.

NAAC ACCREDITED WITH B++ GRADE

াr. Veena Rathore Principal

Shree Guru Gobind Singh Ji Government College Paonta Sahib Dist. Sirmaur (H.P.)-173025

61 A meeting of Advisory committee, along with Building Committee was held on 2.11.17 at 12.15 P.M. under eine chairmanship of Principal Dr. K.V. Singh in the Principal's office. The following points were discussed and resolved. The following members were present the meeting! -1. Dr. Ritulant 2. mrs Sulasena Sharma Sular sharme Dr. Rom Lal Tomor (2) 8h Malin Roman Jahid malik Amalin Dr. Arun Deep Dr. Zafar Alinahar 1) The area around community hall, music deptt, Principal's residence is having a lot of unwanted vegetations in which there is constant threat of sinker and which are brequently observed. It is energlose recommended to clean the area and to tile this portion. The old bricks can be used as tiles. This work should be done as earliest for students safety ensough PTA. The door of one room near to new chemistry lab is to be opened in ene corridor. This total esependature is of Rb. 8000/- which may is tobe done boom PTA fund as callege